
Mission Committee Project  
Collecting Hygiene Items  

and Small Stuffed Toys! 
Please leave your donations in the designated 

containers in the Narthex or in the Red 

Container in the Commons.  A display for the 

Shoebox Project is located in the Commons. 

A complete list of suggested items may be found in the Mission 

Projects flyer located at the Narthex and Bell Tower entrances.   

CAP Items Needed  
Diapers, Canned Meats, Rice and Corn  

Help4Kids Food Items 
Vienna Sausage, Peanut Butter Crackers, Juice Boxes 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Let us bring in the Light of Christ! 

Acolyte training will begin on Sunday, 

September 13 at 3:00 in the sanctuary. 

We will meet for three weeks September 

13, 20, and 27.  Acolyting is an important 

part of our worship in carrying the light of 

Christ into worship and out into the world 

as well as serving as a worship 

assistant.  All 3rd graders and older (including adults) are 

welcome to join us.  Please see Rev. Kyle for more information 

or questions kyle.randle@fumcconway.org.   A sign-up sheet will 

be available in the Commons. 

Help4Kids Has a New Address  
2523 Forrestbrook Road, Myrtle Beach, SC  29588 

843-651-4310 

Thank you to all who gave towards The Faith W e Sing 

Hymnal addition.  All 402 hymnals have been purchased.  

This additional hymnal supplement has been a wonderful 

addition to Worship.    

Wonderful Wednesday Schedule 
2:30 p.m. Children are picked up at school 
3:00 p.m. Children have snack and fellowship / FLC 
3:15 p.m.  Wonderful Wednesday Homework / FLC 
4:00 p.m. Wonderful Wednesday Activities / FLC 
5:00 p.m. Cherub Choir Rehearsal (ages 4 & 5) Rm. 105 
5:00 p.m. Voices in Bronze (youth hanbells) Rm. 205 
5:30 p.m. Wednesday Evening Meal / Fellowship Hall 
6:15 p.m. Carillon Choir Rehearsal (adult handbells) Rm. 205 
6:30 p.m. Adult Bible Study / Rm. 216 
7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir / Rm. 105 

Baked Chicken Mashed Potatoes, Carrots, Salad Bar,  
Rolls and Dessert.   

$5 per person or $15 per family. 

 
 

Follow the journeys of Paul, beginning 
with his dramatic conversion, as he 
spread the Gospel through modern-day 

Greece and Turkey. Travel to the early church sites and 
explore Paul’s conversations with the Romans, 
Corinthians, Galatians, Ephesians, Philippians, Colossians, 
and Thessalonians. In this six-week study, you are invited 
to experience faith through Christ’s greatest teacher and 
missionary.  

Adult Bible Study 

Information Meeting 

 Wednesday, September 2 

6:30 p.m. in Room 216 

Traveling This Fall? 
Missing Sunday Worship? 

 
Beginning Thursday, September 3 

@ 6:15 p.m. 

Thursday Sabbath in the Hut Chapel 
 

A bi-monthly Thursday Service will be added to our 
worship schedule.  This alternative time and date is for 

those who will  not be present on Sundays. 

OPEN DOORS FOR CHILDREN IN NEED. 

Epworth Children’s Home goes above and beyond 

just food and shelter for children who have 

experienced abuse, neglect and tragedy. It provides 

children with tutoring, counseling, health care, fun 

activities, and the spiritual formation they need to heal and gain 

a sense of belonging. Through the ministry of Epworth 

Children’s Home we open our doors to these children, surround 

them with comprehensive care and provide them with the 

opportunity to transform their lives. On Sunday, September 13, 

our congregation will stand with Epworth to break the cycle of 

abuse, neglect and shame through our collection of the Annual 

Epworth Work Day Offering. Without the support of churches 

like ours, Epworth could not provide transformational care for 

children in need. We invite you to give generously to the 

children who call Epworth home. For more information, please 

visit Epworth on the web at www.epworthchildrenshome.org.   

Stewardship and Attendance for the week of August 23 

Operating 4,467.07 

General Scholarship 40.00 

Good Samaritan 25.00 

Shoebox 15.00 

CAP 50.00 

Hymnal Fund 546.00 

Music Discretionary 200.00 

Shepherd’s Table 100.00 

Building Fund 200.00 

Capital Campaign 442.00 

Total 6,085.07 

Sunday School  170 
Worship  217 
 
Vienna’s  30 
Back to School Items 6 
Clothing Items  20 
CAP   7 
 
  

mailto:kyle.randle@fumcconway.org


First View 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Attendant kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Attendant 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Attendant 

James Graham, Sexton 

Serving Next Sunday, September 6 

Altar Guild:  Sue Dusenbury, Frances Driggers, Sylvia Richardson,  

 Lois Sayre 

Acolytes and Crucifer: Samuel Hickman, Ross Fallaw,  

 Emily Thompkins 

Greeters:  Don and Bonita Smoak 

Counting Committee:  (Sunday)  Kelly Cooper , Jan Bitting 

(Monday) Margaret Thompson, Nancy Stiltner 

Trustee Duty:  Johnny Vaught, Janet Mar tin 

Sound Technician:  Lee Hickman, Char les Hucks  

Bus Duty: David Jordan 

Ushers: Brad Todd (Chair man), Mark Brooks (Co-Chairman) Jim 

Edwards, William Goldfinch, Chad Hardwick, Britt Stiltner, Bill Taylor, 

Alex Todd, Johnny Vaught 

Voices in Bronze, a new youth handbell choir for grades 6-9, 

will begin rehearsals on Wednesday, September 2 at 5:00 p.m. in 

the handbell room 205. There are 10 positions to fill. Music 

reading is not required to join and ringers may invite friends to 

join. Come join the fun! 

Birthdays This Week 
 

August 30:  Jill Watts 

August 31:  Thomas Hickman 

September1:  Norma Kirby, Chr isti Edwards, Brian Kyzer  

September 2:  Betty James, Samuel Hickman 

September 3:  Dick Kleine 

September 4:  JoAnn Wiegand 

September 5:  Edith Lewis, Ben Yenicek, Chadwick Harper , 

Maddox Dannelly, Charles Purvis 

September 6:  Mason Whitten, Bill Howle 

FALL MUSIC SCHEDULE 
Beginning September 2 

Sundays 
10:00 a.m. Swiss Melody Bell Ensemble (age 3 /4 SS class) 
4:00 p.m. Wesley Treble Choir (grades 1-5) 
4:45 p.m. King's Singers (grades 6-12) 
 
Wednesdays 
5:00 p.m. Cherub Choir ( ages 4 and 5) New Choir 
5:00 p.m. Voices in Bronze (youth handbells) New Choir 
6:15 p.m. Carillon Choir (adult handbells) 
7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir (sr. high and adult mixed voices) 
 
New members are always welcome to join our ensembles! 
Congratulations to our 2015-2016 Choral Scholars Molly 
Fay and Justin Hall of Coastal Carolina University. 

After hearing the stories from the FUMC members who have 
traveled to Haiti to be in mission with the children, Ben Chanaca, 
the 10 year old son of Mark and Jenny, wanted to do something to 
help. Their experiences left him with a lasting impression. Ben 
said he kept thinking about the lack of food and the conditions the 
children of Haiti live in, the pictures of the boards they slept on 
for beds, hearing about the mud cookies they ate, and decided he 
wanted to try and raise money to send to Haiti. It was difficult for 
him to wrap his mind around the fact that there are many children 
in this world who go without what we take for granted as a basic 
necessity. Ben found inspiration for what he was doing from those 
who went and had come back to share.    
 
Ben played golf with his 
grandfather weekly this past 
summer and collected 3 full 
bags of lost golf balls. He came 
to his parents and Grandfather 
with an idea he had concerning 
a fundraiser for Haiti.   
 
Ben was given permission from 
the Director of Golf at the 
Hackler course, Mr. Charles Johns, to set up at the cabana on the 
1st Tee to sell the balls. He sorted and cleaned more than 200 balls 
to find and prepare the best ones. Ben typed up information about 
the needs of the children and families of Haiti and what he 
planned to do. He was able to spend time on one of the busiest 
days greeting, meeting, and speaking to golfers about the ongoing 
Haiti mission at our church and how much a $10 donation would 
do in providing food for a family of 4 for a week.  He offered free 
golf balls in exchange for a donation to the Haiti mission. Ben has 
been overwhelmed and touched by the outpouring of support that 
he received and how golfers graciously took time to stop and 
allow him to share with them. Some gave and took balls while 
others just generously gave a donation. Ben successfully raised 
$252! 
 
This is one of many examples of the ways that each of us can find 
a way to support the many missions—locally and abroad that 
FUMC participates.  Way to go Ben!! 

Mrs. Jan Kyzer will be retiring from the Nursery 
on Sunday, September 20!  With that news 
comes an opening for a Nursery Attendant.  If 
you or someone you know would like to apply 

for the position, please email resumes to:  jobs@fumcconway.org   

FUMC Preschool will resume on Tuesday at 
8:30 a.m.  The class will meet weekly on 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Miss 
Robin Goff is returning to lead the class. 
 
 

Burroughs/Collins Circle is meeting on Tuesday at 10:00 a.m. 
in the FLC Senior Room. 
 
UMW Executive Meeting is on Tuesday, September  8 at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parlor.  

This autumn we will return to the Gospel of Mark 

in Worship.  Our focus will be looking at chapters 

7 through 10.  In September we will discover how 

Mark shows us the way to be a faithful disciple. 


